
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

3 July 2025 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
As part of our ongoing careers programme all year 10 students will be visiting Richard Huish College on 
Monday 7th July. Students should attend school at the usual time and may wear non-school uniform as we 
want this day to be an accurate reflection of life in college. Students are reminded that sensible footwear 
and clothes appropriate to the weather on the day are important as we are walking to and from the college. 
 
We will start the day in school with an assembly, and students will be given their timetables and a Huish ID 
wristband which must be worn throughout the visit. We will leave school at 9.10am, walk to the college for 
arrival by 9.45. Lessons start at 10am and students will join 4 different activities. 
 
At breaktime and lunchtime students can access the college canteen to buy food, or they can bring a packed 
lunch. Students who receive a free school meal will have a packed lunch provided. 
 
Our last lesson finishes at 1.45pm and we will make the return walk to school at 2pm, with students 
registering on their arrival and returning to their usual lesson 5. 
 
Please feel free to contact me should you have any queries or concerns. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mr D Simpson 
Assistant Headteacher 
The Castle School 
 


